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Fleet Memo #30: New Designated Person Ashore

This Fleet Memo is to announce that we have transitioned to a new
Designated Person Ashore. Mr. Pete Tatro joined our senior
management team several weeks ago, has been focusing on marine
side issues, and has now agreed to accept the DPA position, freeing
Bernie Bernard to focus more fully on our services side.

A former U.S. Navy submarine officer, Mr. Tatro has over 30 years
experience leading marine and technical organizations and has a
proven track record in successful strategic and business planning for
large scale domestic and international projects. His leadership
experience at Harbor Branch Oceanographic Institute at Florida
Atlantic University make him particularly qualified to address both
the vessel and technical aspects of TDI-Brooks’s operations.

You may still contact the DPA through the dpa@tdi-bi.com e-mail

address. Every senior manager, including Jim Brooks and Bernie
Bernard, is on that distribution e-mail.
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